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  Dear Monthly Meeting Clerk, 

 
George School is eager to enroll Quaker students, giving preference in both admission and financial aid to 

those students who are members of a monthly meeting. In addition to the funds provided by George School, 

we urge Quaker families to apply for additional help from their monthly, quarterly, and yearly meetings. 

 
The student named below is interested in attending George School. We need confirmation of the family mem- 

bership and/or individual involvement in your Meeting as indicated by the student’s application. Please verify 

the information given below and answer the following questions briefly and return to our office by mail, email at 

admission@georgeschool.org or by fax at 215.579.6549 no later than February 1. 

 
Name Meeting Member Attender 

 

 
 

Student 
 

 
 

Parent/Guardian 
 

 
 

Parent/Guardian 
 

 
 

Is this information accurate according to your records?     
 

 
Please indicate the degree of the family’s involvement in your Meeting: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

(see other side) 
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Please summarize the student’s demonstrated interest in your Meeting and in Quaker 

concerns. Any additional information about the student is most welcome. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date     Signed      

 

 

Thank you for encouraging your members to consider a Friends education. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


